
STATEMENT REGARDING COVID-19 

On behalf of ImportMeet.com, StanceWars, and Pacific Raceways we wanted to express our concern for 

the local community that is being impacted by the COVID-19 virus. We have been monitoring the 

situation this week and staying up to date with all federal, state, and local guidelines, including that of 

the CDC, Washington state Emergency Management and King County Public Health. At the time of this 

writing our event is proceeding as planned. 

We wanted to let you know what we are doing to further enhance the safety of everyone in attendance: 

• We ask that anyone having symptoms of a cold or flu to please stay at home for the safety of 

everyone in the community. 

• We will have additional hand washing stations available. 

• In areas where money and food are being handled, staff members will take extra precautions 

and wash their hands more frequently. 

We will be monitoring the situation with all of our local partners and report back to you immediately if 

we have new information. 

For additional information about COVID-19 and response of the State of Washington and King County, 

please refer to the following links. 

Washington State Dept of Health: 

https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus 

King County Public Health: 

https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/health/communicable-diseases/disease-control/novel-

coronavirus.aspx 

We look forward to having you at our event. 

 

(March 5, 2020) 
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